
   

   

   

   

   

   

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC   

CITY OF BUFORD   

PROPOSED FISCAL YEAR 2026 BUDGET   

   

The public is hereby notified that the City of Buford anticipates adopting the Fiscal Year   

2026 Operating Budget at its regularly scheduled Commission meeting to be held   

Monday, October 6, 2025, at 7:00 P.M., at Buford City Hall, located at 2300 Buford 

Highway, Buford, GA  30518.  There will be public hearings held on September 8, 

2025, at 7:00 P.M., at Buford City Hall, 2300 Buford Highway, Buford, GA 30518, and 

on October 6, 2025, at 10 A.M. and 7 P.M., at Buford City Hall, 2300 Buford Highway, 

Buford, GA 30518.     

   

A summary draft of the proposed budget may be inspected beginning September 8, 

2025, during regular business hours, 9:00 A.M. to 5:00 P.M., Monday through Friday at 

Buford City Hall, located at 2300 Buford Hwy, Buford, GA 30518.   

   

   


